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 April 2020 

Welcome to our latest newsletter. 

Another unusual month, due to the precautionary Coronavirus Lockdown, for 

everyone. 

Many thanks for your patience, stay safe everyone. 

We have had a busy month doing Flower Arranging, Spring Word Puzzles, 

Quizzes, Singalongs, Easter Bonnets & Gardens & Crafts, 

Gardening, Painting, Group Crosswords, Games. 

 

 

 

St. George’s Day Celebrations  
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A very unusual picture of the Park on Easter Bank Holiday 

 
Hebe took a picture from our Garden here at Avenue House of the Park 

across the road – so empty on such a beautiful day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrations  
 

We celebrated Ann B’s & Liz’s Birthdays. 
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Easter 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Easter Gardens & Bonnets  
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Postcards of Kindness 

 
We have received many cards & letters. If you would like to write a card to 

another Care Home, please let Karen (activities) know, and this can be 

arranged. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 
 

Friday 29th May     –    Esmee Haire 

 

June 
 

Monday 1st June    –    June Tiley 

 

Friday 5th June       -    Joan Phelan 

 

Saturday 6th June  -    Janet Lynch 
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The Tin Drum Nursery         
 

We’ve received some lovely pictures from our friends at the Tin Drum Nursery 

 

A few photographs from our Activities 

 

Cross Stitch, Flower Collage, Clay Tile Prints 
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Painting, Button Art & Flower Arranging 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


